Association of Municipal Attorneys

January 24, 2005

David Kwiatkowski
Department of Employee Relations
City of Milwaukee

Dear Mr. Kwiatkowski,

On Pec 9, 2004 the Association of Municipal Attorneys voted upon and approved
the proposed Tentative Agreement for 2003-2006. Please take the necessary
action to present this agreement to the Common Council for approval, We
appreciate your consideration in this matter.
m /’

Michael

Presz.dent



